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September  2023 NEWSLETTER 

The AGM is to be held on Monday 6th November  
PROPOSALS 

If your club has any proposals you want to put to the AGM for consideration and approval you 

must send them to me by the 18th October to comply with our constitution. 

The proposal must be -  

proposed by your club secretary and seconded by the secretary of another A&D club. 

If your club has any nominations for new officers, you must send their details to me, again by 

Wednesday 18th October. The nomination only needs your club nomination to be valid. 

COMIITTEE OFFICERS 

The association currently requires two officers:- 

League Secretary 

Dave Wallace did a very good job last season but is standing down. 

The work is relatively simple and requires the secretary to establish the league program at the 

start of the season and enter league results into a spreadsheet, once a week, when the games are 

played.  

Competition Secretary 

Harisson Ash also did a very good job last season but is giving up outdoor bowling to concentrate 

on the indoor discipline next season. 

The work is more complicated than the League Secretary’s as the results of competitions come in 

at staggered times during the season. Results are entered into a spread sheet which is published 

for competitors as each competition round is completed. 

HELP 

The committee members are all bowlers and want to make sure the A&D runs smoothly so any of 

them will help you set up the games and will advise on problems. Both David and Harrison will be 

around and may be able to help if needed. 

If you have any member who might be prepared to help ask them to call or email me and I will be 

only too glad to help. 

Membership Recruitment 

Don’t forget Camberley IBC are offering £40.00 to local outdoor clubs who recruit new bowlers 

and then recommend them to the club as members. I am managing the scheme and payment will 

only be made at the end of 2023. If your club wishes to take advantage of the offer let me have 

the member details by 15th October. 

Best wishes 

 

John Guerin  

Aldershot & District B.A. 

BBowlingAssociation 
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